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June 20, 2024 

Owen Robertson 
Twin Buttes Land CO. LLC 
PO Box 190 
Rangely, CO 81649 
 

RE: Wagner Pit, File No.  M-2023-038, Decision Date Extension Approval for 110c Application 

Dear Mr. Robertson: 

On June 18, 2024 the Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received an 
extension request for the decision date of the above mentioned 110c permit application. All adequacy 
items have been satisfied.  Additional time is required for close of the public comment period due to a 
public notice error requiring republication.  

Your extension request is approved. The decision date for this application is August 1, 2024.  

Please provide the Division with public notice documentation as mentioned in adequacy review #3 as 
soon as possible.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Great Basin Environmental  


